
CLUBS NEW ZEALAND 23rd NORTH ISLAND EUCHRE TOURNAMENT 2022  
MANGERE COSMOPOLITAN CLUB  

 
MINUTES OF DELEGATES MEETING 6TH NOVEMBER 2022 @ 5.30pm 

 
 
PRESENT: Castlecliff, Clubs Hastings, Hamilton Combined RSA, Hamilton Workingmens Club, Kamo 
Club, Mangere Cosmopolitan Club, Manurewa Cosmopolitan Club, New Plymouth Club, Ngaruawahia 
RSA,  Onehunga Club, Papakura Club, Petone Workingmen’s Club, Porirua Club, Rotorua Citizens Club, 
Taupo Cosmopolitan Club, Taradale RSA, Waiuku Cosmopolitan Club and Weymouth Cosmopolitan Club, 
Whakatane RSA.  
 
WELCOME: Roly Reardon from Clubs NZ Auckland welcomes all to Mangere Cosmopolitan Club to the   
23rd North Island Euchre Tournament 2022.  
 
APOLOGIES:  Nil 
 
A moments silence was observed as a mark of respect for members who have passed away over the last 
couple of years and particularly to those who have suffered and had a rough time due to Covid-19. 
         

 

CONFIRMATION OF MINUTES: 2019 minutes were passed as a true and correct record.  
 
Moved - Hastings Club                                                  Seconded - Taupo CC 

                               
 
MATTERS ARISING: Nil 
 

CARRIED 
      

INWARDS CORRESPONDENCE:  
Weymouth C&S Club have applied to hold the 500 Nationals Tournament on 6th and 7th May 2023 and the 
North Island Euchre Tournament 2023 on the 4th & 5th November 2023. Is anyone interested in holding the 
North Island Euchre Tournament 2024?. Reason being is the Sports Calendar needs to be two years in front.  
Give some thought amongst yourselves and write to Kate @ Wellington.  
 
 
GENERAL BUSINESS: 
Jenny – Hastings Club 
Effectively the delegates present at this meeting have accepted the application from Weymouth to host the   
2023 North Island Euchre Tournament. 
 
Roy Reardon – CNZ 
Yes, Clubs New Zealand has.  
What we’re basically saying is that the North Island Euchre Tournament 2023 on the 4th & 5th November 
2023 will be held at Weymouth. 
 
Kevin Coxhead  – Taupo CC 
Mr Chair, does this have to be moved and seconded? 
 
Roy Reardon – CNZ 
No.                                                                                               

 
Roly Reardon wishes all a very festive season, enjoy your holidays and once again thank you all for 
attending and I hope the rest of the tournament goes very, very well for you. Thank You.  

 
Meeting closed at 5.40pm 

 


